
First Baptist Church 
221 North Main Street 
Monroe City, Missouri 
January 4, 2015 

Dr. Milton Baumgardner, Pastor 

Dale Askey, Music Director; Bonny Askey and Carrie Cooper – Accompanists 

Sunday School–9:15 am; Brice Baumgardner, Sunday School Director 

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE – 10:30 am 
Scripture Truth 

Prelude 

Call to Worship 

Culture of Prayer—2 Corinthians 5:18-20  

Praise Song No. 18                                                “Glorify Thy Name”  

Prayer of Thanksgiving 

Receiving of Tithes and Offerings 

Offertory 

Prayer Requests and Prayer of Intercession 

Truth Time 

Hymn No. 496                                                     “Pentecostal Power” 

Hymn No. 328                                                    “Sweet, Sweet Spirit”  

Scripture Memory 

Special Music 

Message          “The Coming of the Spirit”        Dr. Milton Baumgardner 

                                 Acts 2:1-13 

Invitation Hymn No. 412                                  “The Savior Is Waiting”  

Benediction/Postlude 

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE – 7:00 pm 
Hymn No. 499                                                          “Victory in Jesus”  

Prayer 

Hymn No. 504                                                 “Be Strong in the Lord” 

Hymn No. 500                                                         “Trust and Obey” 

Message                 “Reason to Risk”               Dr. Milton Baumgardner 

                              Matthew 13:44 

Hymn No. 501                                           “O Jesus, I Have Promised” 

Benediction/Postlude 

If you have a cell phone, please turn it off or switch it to vibrate during the worship 

service.  Please do not bring drinks except water into the sanctuary. 

 We want to remind us all that attached to our bulletin is a tear away flap.  

This flap is for our guests to fill out and drop in the offering plate so we can minister to 

our guests.  It is also possible for members to use it to make known needs that we can 

minister to. 

JANUARY SCRIPTURE TRUTH 
And your ears shall hear a word behind you, saying, “This is the 

way, walk in it,” when you turn to the right or when you turn to 

the left.                                                                     Isaiah 30:21 

JANUARY SCRIPTURE MEMORY 
That this is God, our God forever and ever. He will guide us 

forever.                                                                    Psalm 48:14 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SUNDAY:              6:00-8:00 pm—Youth Group 

   7:00 pm—Evening Worship 

MONDAY:  7:00 pm—Deacons Meeting 
TUESDAY:     9:00 am—Prayer Meeting 

WEDNESDAY:  3:00-5:00 pm—KFC  

   6:00 pm—Youth Group 

   6:30 pm—Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 

   7:30 pm—Choir practice 

THURSDAY:  6:30 pm—Prayer Meeting 

NURSERY 
January 4—Cathy Harrison & Gracie Wright 

January 11—Georgia Rothweiler & Jill Spalding 

USHERS 
January 4—J.D. Gosney, Brice Baumgardner, Bret Gosney,  

Bill Franklin, David Cheek  

January 11—Roger Pennewell, Richard Harrison, Tom Bock,  

Allen Mehrer, Rusty Rothweiler 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
January 4—Melissa Hawker & Caden Pennewell 

January 11—Beth Franklin & Brenda Maloney 

SOUND TECHNICIAN 
January 4—Allen Mehrer 

January 11—Greg Cooper 

DEACONS OF THE MONTH 
Jim Gottman & Bill Franklin 

Check us out on the web:                                     www.fbcmonroecity.org 

Send information to firstbaptistch@centurytel.net or lindsay_cheek@yahoo.com 

 
 

http://www.fbcmonroecity.org/
mailto:firstbaptistch@centurytel.net


Mission Trip Opportunity 
The Bethel Baptist Association has made a commitment to the El 

Salvador Mission Trip.  They are going Feb 3-12, 2015.  This 

opportunity is open to anyone that would like to go and do 

evangelism services and construction projects.  The people group, 

that the BBA mission group is going to help, is very evangelistic 

and mission minded.  The family that the BBA mission group 

wants to build a house for, they met last August on their mission 

trip.  If anyone is interested in going please call Al Groner at 573-

231-6755 as soon as possible. 

Thank You 
To First Baptist Church Families: 

Many thanks for the turkey dinner and a BIG thank you to Tracy 

Shively for the hot chocolate during the Christmas parade. 

Sally White & friends 

Lottie Moon Post Office 
Please pick up any Christmas cards on the table outside the 

sanctuary that belong to you and your family.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church 
Goal: 

$3,000 

Received: 
$3,696.90 


